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Comment - Estimates are that 50-75% of the proposed expansion population currently have private 
insurance, typically through their employer. Expansion would move these people from a plan with 
better access and better outcomes to Medicaid, which has demonstrably poorer outcomes, fewer 
providers, longer waits, and hence less access. It is a bad idea for Virginia in this and many other 
ways. See this study:
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